Lakeland REA

October 2020



Newsletter

Lakeland REA Scholarship Recipient

Congratulations to our 2020 Scholarship Recipient Kierstin Dubitz.

Kierstin graduated from H.A. Kostash School in Smoky Lake this past June and is taking her Bachelors of Science Degree with a major in Biology and minor in Chemistry at the University of Alberta.



The Lakeland REA Board of Directors,

Management and Staff wish you all the best
in your future endeavors.



Area around Power Poles

Before winter, please ensure that the area around your transformer pole and any poles up to your transformer pole is free of vehicles and debris. In case of a power outage, if we cannot access these poles with our equipment, the area must be cleared before power can be restored.

Annual General Meeting

The Lakeland REA Board of Directors are in the process of determining whether the 2020 Annual General Meeting can be held due to COVID-19. The health and safety of our members, staff and rural communities is a priority for the Lakeland REA Board of Directors. A decision will be made in accordance with this priority and with the recommendations of provincial health authorities.

Once a decision is made, our membership will be informed. Thank you for your understanding.

Office

Telephone: (780) 632-6112
Fax: (780) 632-6116
Toll-Free: 1-866-635-6112
Email: acctinfo@lakelandrea.ca
Address: 4932-50 Avenue
Vegreville, AB

Website: www.lakelandrea.com Find us on Facebook Office Hours:

Monday to Friday 9 a.m.— 4 p.m.

Friday & All Statutory Holidays Closed

(All after-hours calls

go to our call centre.)

October 12—Thanksgiving Day (closed)



